
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               2nd December 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Never lose a chance of saying a kind word’ 

 
 

Christmas Sing-a-long 
 
Come along to our Nursery and Reception 
Christmas Sing-a-long shows and enjoy a hot 
chocolate – Reception show will be held outside 
in our Christmas Wonderland. The dates and 
times for your child’s class performance are 
below: 
NURSERY      TUE   6 DEC   9:15  NAM 
                                  12:30  NPM 
 
RECEPTION    WED  7 DEC    9:15  RM 
                                   10:30  RG    

Reception Library Trip 
 
Reception children had a great time on their 
trip to the library this week – they enjoyed a 
lovely story read by their class teacher and 
all received a library card so they can go 
along and borrow a book.  
    

 

CHRISTMAS BINGO 
 
Our ever popular Christmas Bingo is on 
Thursday 8th December at 3.00pm in the 
Junior Hall. There will be lots of prizes to be 
won plus a raffle, tombola and refreshments – 
all welcome! 
 

 
 

Bethel Church 
 

As part of their religious studies, children in 
KS1 will be going to Bethel Church, Green 
Lane, to retell the Christmas experience 
through drama. The dates are as follows: 
 
Y2     Thu   8  Dec 
Y1      Thu  15 Dec 

 

Y1 
 

On Wednesday the children in Y1 enjoyed a 
workshop called ‘Poetry and Poppies’ delivered 
by ‘West End in Schools’. The workshop 
brought history to life and the children found 
out some interesting facts all about WW1. 

 
 
On Friday 9th December our whole school will 
be taking part in ‘Santa Dash’. The children can 
bring in Santa hats or headbands to wear when 
they are running. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

6   Dec        Nursery Sing-a-long 
                   NAM           9:15 
                   NPM          12:30 
7   Dec        Reception Sing-a-long 
                   RM              9:15 
                   RG             10:30 
8   Dec        Christmas Bingo 3:00pm Junior Hall 
8   Dec        Y2 to Bethel Church 
9   Dec        RM Biscuit Day 
14 Dec        KS1 Christmas Performance 
                   9:30   Junior Hall 
20 Dec        Party Day 
20 Dec        Break up for Christmas 1:15pm 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       86% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   92%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   94% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    94% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   93% 
 
Only 1 class in green this week – 
Well done to Snowdrops for 
fantastic attendance! 

 
Overall Attendance 

92% 
 
 
 

Christmas Dinner 
 

We all enjoyed our Christmas dinner on 
Thursday - we would like to say a big thank 
you to our amazing dinner staff! 

 

Poppy Appeal 
 

Thanks to your generosity we raised a 
massive  £640.21 across both Infant and 
Junior Schools for the Royal British Legion 
Poppy Appeal. 
 

Chocolate Donations 
 

Thank you to everyone who brought in a 
chocolate donation for our Christmas Bingo. As 
ever, your support is greatly appreciated. 
 

Poppies Class Assembly 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to 
Poppies assembly – we thought the 
children were amazing and hope you did 
too! 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
Braiswick will be collecting school photographs on 
Tuesday 6th December, therefore please return 
to school by Monday 5th December. 
Alternatively you can place your order online. 
 

Y2 
 

On Tuesday Y2 were immersed in a ‘Great Fire of 
London’ workshop. The workshop was amazing and 
the children have found out some really 
interesting facts about their topic. Check out 
Twitter for photos! 
 


